
Parish of Stanstead

    Minutes of the extraordinary meeting of the Parish Council

held on Thursday, 12th March 2015
Present   Cllr J .Boyes, Cllr D. Wilson, Cllr A. Cleveland, Cllr G. Lee 
01.03.15  The Chairman welcomed those present to the meeting, opening business at 20:01hrs. Apologies had been sent by Cllr. C.Johnsen, Cllr S.Haynes .
Dispensation given to Cllr N. Theobald.
02.03.15  Application  No: B/15/00158/FUL
Location:  Land east of 5 Booms Hall Lane, Stanstead. 
Proposal:  Erection of a single-storey dwelling and garage.
Stanstead Parish Council was excited with the prospect of having this special Eco House in their village.

It was felt that this detailed proposal is in accordance with the spirit and wording of the CS11 and the NPPF, against which it is assessed.

It is the Parish Council view that this proposal, for its uncompromising environmental credentials, design and unique legacy should be applauded. A very welcome addition to the village.
The next Full Meeting will be on the 26th March 2015
Enquiries to Yvonne Penman 01787 282708 or email Stanstead pc.@gmail.com
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